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The oil and gas industry continues to cause harm in this state.  Wildfires are 

becoming larger, more dangerous, and more deadly. I support a fund to help deal 

with these devastating effects of climate change, especially if it eats into the profits of 

oil and gas companies. Are these companies likely to raise prices to deal with this? 

Yes. And ideally people can responding by demanding that less of our infrastructure 

is dependent on oil and gas, finite resources that will eventually deplete, and increase 

the use of renewables. 


